
Betty Jo Mahan - MPC Hearing 3/8/07: 2-C-07-SP  2-0-07-RZ (Walt Dickson) Attn:  MichaelBrusseau 

  
As a home owner and resident I am opposed to the above plan amendment.  It would mean more glaring lights, more litter, more 
noise, more congestion, more traffic, etc.  Please consider the detrimental  effects this would have on others.  Thanks. 
  

Netscape.  Just the Net You Need. 

From:    <rslockyer@netscape.com>
To:    <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>
Date:    2/23/2007 10:02 AM
Subject:   MPC Hearing 3/8/07: 2-C-07-SP  2-0-07-RZ (Walt Dickson) Attn:  MichaelBrusseau
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From: Betty Jo Mahan
Subject: Fwd: Re: Objection to Rezoning Item

>>> <LarryS55@aol.com> 5/9/2007 2:39 PM >>>
Dear Mr. Johnson:
 
     Re: Rezoning Item # 66
           File # 2-C-07-SP
                  #2-O-07-RZ
           Walt Dickson
 
 
I am writing to express the objection of the group, Community Forum, to this 
rezoning item which is to be considered at the MPC meeting on May l0, 2007.
 
This property is located on a scenic highway, Middlebrook Pike.  This area 
consists of residential homes, apartments, and condos.  Therefore, we are 
opposed to rezoning this property which directly affects several neighborhoods 
including Crestwood Hills, West Hills, and Cedar Grove.  Because this is a scenic 
highway and heavily residential, this property should not be rezoned as 
commercial or general business property.
 
We respectfully request that this rezoning request be denied.
 
Sincerely,
 
Larry Silverstein
Community Forum

************************************** See what's free at http://www.aol.com.
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